
     
 ADDRESS I 45 Knighton Road, Hamilton, 3216 
 PHONE I (07) 856 5399 

 FAX / ANSWERPHONE I (07) 856 5393 
 WEBSITE I www.kns.ac.nz 
 PRINCIPAL I Stuart Armistead M.Ed. (Educational Leadership), B.Ed., Dip 
 

 
13 May 2021 
 
Dear Parent/Caregiver 

 
IMPORTANT REMINDER 

NUT ALLERGIES 
 
 
There are two children in room 19 who will have a life threatening 

anaphylactic reaction if they eat or touch peanuts, cashews or food 
that may have traces of these nuts.  These can be found in muesli bars, 

snack bars, peanut butter and other food products. 
 
 
 
We are trying to reduce all risks to these children and our staff are trained to recognise early 
symptoms and provide appropriate treatment.   
 
 

Please keep these allergies in mind when preparing morning tea and lunch 
for your child. 

 
Any trace of nut oils left on your child’s skin may be transferred to other children 

during play or class time and this may cause an anaphylactic reaction. 
 
 
 
If you have any concerns regarding this matter you are welcome to phone the school office. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Stuart Armistead 
Principal 


